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 Sports Report 29/01/2024 

 

Monday 29th January 2024 

U14 and U15 vs Rodillian  

 

 

With the rain pouring down all day, the girls had to settle for playing back-to-back matches 

indoors.  

The U14s struggled to gain any momentum in the game as the opposition were sticking close 

to them and were always looking for flying intercepts. The girls did try a number of things such 

as playing different combinations and switching the speed of play up to challenge the 

opposition. Nevertheless, the girls worked hard all game and were committed to improving.  

The U15s had a slow start but quickly got to grips with the game in the second quarter. The 3rd 

quarter was by far the best quarter of all as the girls worked hard in defence to stop the 

opposition scoring and in attack, drove towards the ball and moved around at pace to lose 

their defenders. Unfortunately, the girls lost this game by one goal, but they should be proud 

of their fight back following a slow start.  

Miss Jade Preston  
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Monday 29th January 2024 

Boys Hockey 

 

 

 

The rain poured but this did not dampen the boys' spirits when playing hockey at Adel. 

Unfortunately, their hockey fixture was cancelled so the aim of the afternoon was to play 

small sided games, using as much space as possible and advancing to goal with speed and skill.  

I was particularly impressed with the resilience in the weather and the knowledge of the rules. 

Some excellent long-range goals were scored as well as some determined defending. 

 

Mrs Laura Braithwaite 
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Thursday 1st February 2024 

Yr 7 & Yr 8 Girls Football v Roundhay 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A group of 15 girls travelled to Roundhay School to play a competitive game of football. We 

were prepared to play the match on grass but when we arrived we found we were playing on 

the astro. In the warm up the girls realised the ball moved a lot quicker on this surface and so 

had to work on their control and speed to keep possession of the ball.  

The group split into two groups and so everyone on each pitch played an important role in 

attacking towards the goals and defending as well as having to cover much larger areas of the 

pitch. On both pitches, the girls kicked the ball with power and were successful at getting the 

ball to our goal end. Solid structured play meant that Roundhay had to work hard to get it past 

our defenders. In one match Sophia scored two goals and on the other pitch, Georgia scored 

one goal.  I was impressed with the defending skills of Elise and Lola.   

Players of the match, as voted for by the opposition are Agatha and Sophia. Back at school, we 

will be working on using the width of the pitch and keeping heads up to see the goal, especially 

when on the move. 

 

Mrs Laura Braithwaite 

 


